
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE MEETING OF THE ENVIRONMENT CAPITAL SCRUTINY COMMITTEE HELD ON 15 FEBRUARY 2010 
 
Recommendations to the Cabinet Member for Neighbourhoods, Housing and Community Development 
 

Item Recommendations 
 

Response to Recommendations 

The Cabinet Member for Neighbourhoods, Housing and 
Community Development was recommended: 
 

 

(i) that to increase public confidence in the Park and Ride 
service it needed to run for a longer period up to Christmas; 
and  

 
 

A budget of £29k has been allocated for 2010-11.  Officers will 
investigate if a further 2 or 3 Saturdays can be secured within 
this funding. 
 

Christmas Park and 
Ride Service 
 

(ii) that a small charge is imposed on the Park and Ride 
service so funds could be used to increase the period the 
service runs for. 

 

It is proposed that a £1 fare is paid on the bus.  This will enable 
walkers to use the service.  This income can be used to 
supplement the proposal above. 
 
Officers are undertaking further work for both of the above 
proposals and will provide recommendations to the Cabinet 
Member in June/July 2010. 
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